
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information  Request           Ref: UHB 18-378 

Date 26 June 2018 
 

By Email 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  The 

Trusts response is as follows: 

 

1. How many referrals were made to CAMHS from any possible referrer for the 

last three financial years (April 1 2015 - March 31 2016, April 1 2016 - March 31 

2017, April 1 2017 - March 31 2018)? 

 

University Hospitals Bristol NHS Trust does not provide a CAMHS service. This is 

provided by North Bristol Trust therefore your request will need to be redirected to 

foi@nbt.nhs.uk  

 

2. How many were accepted for each of the years above? 

Not applicable 

 

3. Of those accepted, how many had any of the below factors known or believed 

to be evident (if information is available), for each of the years above? 

 Previous contact with CAMHS 

 Recurrent threats or acts of self-harm 

 High levels of risk 

 Eating disorders 

Not applicable  

 

4. How many accepted were from each type of referrer (e.g. GP, A&E etc) for 

each of the years above? 

Not applicable 

 

5. What was the mean and median waiting time between referral and treatment 

for each of the years above? 

Not applicable 

 

 

mailto:foi@nbt.nhs.uk


 
 

6. How many were declined for each of the years above? 

Of those rejected, how many had any of the below factors known or believed 

to be evident (if information is available), for each of the years above? 

 Previous contact with CAMHS 

 Recurrent threats or acts of self-harm 

 High levels of risk 

 Eating disorders 

Not applicable 

 

7. How many rejected were from each type of referrer (e.g. GP, A&E etc) for each 

of the years above? 

Not applicable 

 

 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Trust Secretary 
University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
FOI Administrator 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1

